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From: Nick 
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To: Adjudication
Subject: 'RN10000433

Categories: Submission

I feel that Mitsubishi’s extended warranty offer is a form of restrictive trade. If we are to allow this then it enables 
other manufacturers to follow suit and before we know it Independent workshops will fall by the wayside. With the 
independent repairers out of the way Dealerships will be free to dictate terms and prices leaving the public with no 
choice.  




